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Legal Notice   

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

NERAC18 - Bleeding Control Kits  

The Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC) on behalf of the Northeast Homeland Security 

Regional Advisory Council and in its role as Statewide Homeland Security Fiduciary invites bids for 

1,200 Bleeding Control Kits. IFB information packets will be available starting 12:00PM EST on April 

4, 2019 by contacting Amy Reilly at 617-933-0765 or areilly@mapc.org. Sealed bids will be opened on 

April 19, 2019 at 12:00PM EST at the MAPC office, 60 Temple Place, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02111.  

MAPC reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 
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